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SECOND STEERING COMMITTEE MEETING 
OF 2023 (7TH MARCH, 2023)

On March 7th, 2023, the Steering Committee members of the Erasmus+60 project met 

online to discuss the project's ongoing and upcoming activities.

The partners discussed the next events of the project: the Hackathon on "Third-age 

learning perspectives in modern society" on April 18th, 2023 and the third Transnational 

Project Meeting.

 

 

Online (zoom meeting)

https://www.erasmusplus60.uvsq.fr/
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